

Oregon Parks and Recreation Department Grants & Community Programs Division 725 Summer Street NE Salem OR 97301

19 February 2019

Dear Local Government Grant Committee:

On behalf of the board of the Central Area Development Organization, I am writing to let you know that the board fully supports constructing a restroom facility at the north end of Riverfront Park.

Currently, there is only one restroom at the south end of the park. The north end has a splash pad and the Rotary Centennial Pavilion, both of which are in steady use throughout the spring and summer seasons. A second restroom at the north end is highly desired and much needed given the park's continuing popularity.

Sincerely,

Neal Kern CANDO Chair